

CLARENDON MUNICIPAL CORPORATION

3 Sevens Road, May Pen P.O., Clarendon
In case of reply please quote the date of this letter and the following No.

L/5-Misc-228-22

March 31, 2022

Rev. Azariah Edwards
President
Agape Missions International Inc
P.O Box 550486
Kissimmee
Florida

Dear Rev. Edwards:

Re: Gifts donated to the Clarendon Infirmary

The Clarendon Municipal Corporation wishes to thank the Agape Missions International for its gifts in items donated to the Clarendon Infirmary.

We cannot express our gratitude enough to you and the team or even begin to explain how much difference these items will make on our service delivery to our patients and their experiences here at the Infirmary.

The Corporation wishes to take this opportunity to again apologize for the frustrations the process to getting here would have caused to you and the Mission but we encourage you to continue making a difference in the lives of whom you are called and blessed to served.

All the best to the Agape Missions International and may God's favour continue to be with you and the team and all those who made this impact possible.

We have attached pictures of some of the items we received from the donations.

Yours sincerely,

Rowhan Blake (Mr.)

Chief Executive Officer

Clarendon Municipal Corporation

Working for you always.

Mayor's Parlour: Tel./Fax.: 986-4659 Roads & Works Department: Tel.: 986-9087, Fax: 902-2693 Poor Relief Department: Tel.: 986-9341 The Clarendon Infirmary: Tel.: 902-5050